
Notice of Lake Treatment 
 

The lake was treated for algae with 
SeClear by ILM Environments 
on Friday, July 12,2024. No 
restrictions for lake use from 

SeClear. 
For information about SeClear, 

click on this link: 
https://villageofislandlake.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/ 

SeClear_Label.pdf 

 

When in doubt, stay out! 
 

 
 


